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Comments: To Whom It May Concern: | am stringently opposed to the use of e-mtn bikes on our national forest
trails. Trying to limit bike usage to a certain class of e-bikes and in certain areas is a fool's errand. There are
already e-bikes and full on motorcycles utilizing the trails on Teton Pass and the Old Pass Road. There is no one
to patrol these areas and do any enforcement. If you open it up to one, you'll open it up to all. E-bikes do
significant trail damage, disrupt and stress wildlife and cause a safety hazard for non-motorized trail users. Let's
learn a lesson from Teton County Pathways and Friends of Pathways who allowed/encouraged e-bike usage on
our non-motorized pathways - now we have 600 pound cargo bikes with throttles and combustion engine
motorcycles using our non-motorized county pathways that are designated for use by all and designated as
NON-motorized. Please protect our forests, our wildlife and responsible recreaters. Thank you.



